
It's Halloween 
at the  

1950s Park Forest House Museum! 
                    

                   
 

"Step Back into a 1950s Halloween" with Us! 
 

Vintage Halloween decorations 
on display through November 2, 2013. 

 

Located at 141 Forest Blvd 
(Corner of Forest and Fir) Convenient Street Parking 

Open Wed and Sat 10:30 to 3:30;  

or for groups by appointment.  

Call Mike Gans, 708-305-3308, or Jane Nicoll, 708-481-4252 for more information 
or to schedule a group tour. 

 

 

Display items include a collection of Gurley Halloween candles, die-cut 
decorations, and a boxed costume with mask.  

 

Admission donation is adults $5; children 12 and under free 
with an adult.   

wwww.parkforesthistory.org   
"Like" us on Facebook!  


